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25 October 2011
To Whom It May Concern:

Ian Maynard worked for my architectural firm during the summer of
2010. I found Ian to be a very hard-working, bright, talented young man who
fit in very well with my colleagues here at the office. lan quickly grasped
what was expected of him and always asked if there was more to do.

His commitment to being punctual required that he take an early train
which he did every morning. We could rely on him to have drawings
finished on time even if that meant working late to achieve this. He
approached his work in a methodical and systematic way.

He actively embraced new tasks and asked appropriate questions to
assure thorough understanding before proceeding with an assignment. lan
was part of our team who worked on a project that has just won a
Connecticut AIA Award. His drawings were of a high enough quality that
the contractors could use to build this project.

I enthusiastically endorse him to work as an architectural intern for
your firm.

Regards,
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Laura E. Kaehler, AIA
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